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CPueblo Municipal Shooters, Inc.  

Board Meeting Minutes 
April 13, 2015 

I. Call to Order - The meeting was called to order by President Rick Taullie. 

 

II. Board Members Present – Terry Curtis, Peggy Walker, Chuck Wingfield, Rick Taullie, Paula 

Mitchell, Leonard Jimenez,  Bob Covington, Les Keator.  Ron Wiley was absent.    

 

III. Minutes – It was M/S by C. Wingfield/L. Keator to approve the minutes.  Motion carried 

 

IV. Treasurer’s Report – Peggy Walker presented the financial report for March, 2015.  It was M/S 

by L. Keator/B. Covington to accept the report.  Motion carried. 

 

V. Old Business 

 

a. Building and Maintenance - The snail is working beautifully.  It is a priority to maintain the 

backstop.  The filters will be replaced when we know how the sensors will work.  The new 

shed will be painted as soon as weather allows.  We will look into community service 

workers to install shelves and weed/clean the yard.  The floors will be waxed on Wednesday 

and the range will be shut down from 11:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.  Lane 8 has been fixed. 

b. Education Committee – SOP’s for the Education Committee are being restructured and will 

be finalized and presented to the Board. 

c. Public Information – The website is under construction.  It was M/S by T. Curtis/L. 

Jimenez that financial information no longer be put in the newsletter.  Motion carried.  It was 

M/S by C. Wingfield/L. Keator that there will be an eblast for the upcoming Women on 

Target program.  Motion carried. 

d. By-Laws and SOPs – Changes to the 2016 by-laws will be presented to the board in October 

for approval to present to the membership.   

e. Jr. Marksman – There are two full sessions on Tuesday and one and a half on Thursday.  

We are using 1,200 rounds per session. 

f. Pistoleras – There are 15 women registered but next time we would like to see 10 for better 

class management. 

g. League – There are 20 entries with prizes for 1st and 2nd.  There are four more weeks. 

 

VI. New Business 

 

a. Summer picnic – It was M/S by L. Keator/Chuck Wingfield to again have a summer picnic 

for the members.  Menu and date to be decided. Motion carried. 

b. New Instructor –It was M/S by P. Walker/Leonard Jimenez to increase the total number of 

instructors to 15.  Motion carried.  It was M/S by L. Jimenez/C. Wingfield to accept Terry 

Curtis as a new instructor.  Motion carried. 

c. Friends of the NRA Banquet – Only three items that were provided by PMS were 

acknowledged.  We will check with the chairperson on the other items. 

 

It was M/S by L. Keator/Chuck Wingfield to adjourn the meeting.  Motion carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Paula Mitchell, Secretary 


